

Calvin K. Simshaw Senior Regulatory Attorney calvin.simshaw@centurylink.com 805 Broadway Vancouver, WA 98660 Tel: 360.905.5958

October 15, 2010

Mr. David Danner Executive Director and Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W. Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Docket No. UT-091630

Dear Mr. Danner:

As a follow-up to Advice No. WA 09-10 submitted in Docket No. UT-091630, CenturyTel of Washington, Inc. is required to reissue Tariff WN U-5. Pursuant to WAC 480-80-133 (5), such reissuance was required to take place within one year of the name change, i.e. the adoption of the d/b/a "CenturyLink." Technically that date would be October 19, 2010. However, CenturyLink has encountered some formatting issues in updating the tariff for reissuance. This will result in a delay of a few days in submitting the reissued tariff. There will be no customer-affecting impacts of this delay as customers were earlier given notice of this name change and there are no substantive changes being made to the tariff.

The purpose of this letter, consistent with discussions with WUTC Staff, is to give notice that CenturyTel of Washington, Inc. will be reissuing Tariff WN U-5 with an effective date of October 22, 2010. Please contact Mary Taylor at 360-843-6996 if you have any questions regarding the filing..

Sincerely,

Calvin K. Simshaw

Senior Regulatory Attorney